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 VI. PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

  
 Ms. Stephanie Stubbs is chairperson of the Tupelo High School MHSAA 
 Region One  Marching Band Evaluations scheduled on Saturday,  
 October 13, 2019.    
 
 Ms. Stubbs has requested an appearance before the Board to discuss the 
 upcoming Region One Marching Band Festival.   

  

    

  
 
   

 


